
 
 
 
 
 

March 14, 2005 
 

Chairman Ric Campbell 
Utah Public Service Commission 
Heber Wells Bldg., 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
    Re:  Docket No. 04-035-70 
            UP&L Outage 
            Request for Agency Action 
 
Dear Chairman Campbell: 
 
 Alan Smith and I are still preparing our response to UP&L’s Motion to Dismiss, 
and Greg Monson has kindly stipulated that we might extend the time for filing our 
response to March 30, 2005.   We appreciate Mr. Monson’s courtesy, and we hope that 
extension will be satisfactory to the Commission. 
 
      Respectfully yours, 
 
 
 
 
      David R. Irvine 
 
DRI:sp 
 
cc: Counsel of Record    


